
 

 

Residents are invited to attend the  
 
 

Bromford & Hodge Hill  
Ward Forum Meeting 

 
Wednesday 26th June 2019 

6.30pm 
at 

St. Wilfrid’s Church Centre 
Shawsdale Road 

B36 8LL 
 
 

Agenda items will include:- 
 An update on the Bromford Redevelopment 

 The Ward Plan of Action 
 

Come Along and see the new kitchen facilities -   learn more about the 
work of the Real Junk Food Kitchen and sample the cooking! 

 

 
 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground 
Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU; E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 464 4628 


